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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including h ighways/streets, air, rail, 

sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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ICYMI: FDOT to hold Hybrid Open House for St. Johns Avenue Project 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 
hybrid construction open house tonight Wednesday, December 8, 2021 from 4:30 to 
6:30 p.m. before construction begins on the intersection improvements project on St. 
Johns Avenue (State Road 211) from Herschel Street to Canterbury Street. 

FDOT project staff will be available to answer questions and review project documents 
from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. online at nflroads.com/COH or by phone at (415) 655-0060, 
access code 601-127-909 

Citizens who are unable to participate virtually or by phone may attend the meeting in 
person at the FDOT Urban Office Training Center at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, 
FL 32204. Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunity to ask 
questions and view project documents. 

FDOT hired American Lighting and Signalization, LLC to complete this $1.2 million 
project that includes updating two signalized intersections with roundabouts at St. Johns 
Avenue at Herschel Street and Geraldine Drive and St. Johns Avenue at Herschel 
Street south of Woodmere Drive. Work will start in early January and be complete by 
spring 2022, weather and schedule permitting. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, gender, age, 
national origin, disability or familial status. Anyone requiring special accommodations 
should contact Samantha Rambeau at Samantha.Rambeau@dot.state.fl.us or (904) 
360-5484. 

Safe travels during the holidays will help ensure a happy holiday for you and your loved 
ones. Be sure to buckle up, don’t drive distracted, and designate a sober driver. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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